
Friars Primary Foundation School 

Friday 14h July 2023 

Thank you for attending the fabulous dance  
performance this afternoon —more photos in next 

week’s newsletter. We have had a good week at Fri-
ars with trips and a successful awards evening ar-

ranged by the Southwark’s P.E. and Sports Network. 
Well done to the Year 6 parents for organising a 

prom for our Year 6 students. Southwark are hosting 
a holiday club here at Friars Mon 24th—Thurs 27th 
July. Free  for FSM and £22 a day otherwise. See 

page 4. 
 

Year 6 

Street  

Dance 

 

 

 

 

Our stars this week are: 

 

 

Dates for your diary  

17.07 - Careers week  

17.07 - Y6 to London Southbank 
University  

18.07- children visiting new class 

18.07 - Y4 Brockwell Lido   

19.07 - Attendance / Punctuality 
award trip to Pizza Express 

19.07- Y6 Performance for    
parents 6.00 - 7.00pm  

20.07 - Final Day 
Y6 finish 12pm 
YN-Y5 finish at 3.30pm  
NO PLAYCENTRE  

Holiday Club 10am-2pm on Mon 
24th—Thurs 27th July at Fri-
ars. Apply to  

Y1-Y6 children will return to 
school on Wednesday 6th  
September 2023. 

Reception children start school 
on Monday 11th September 
2023.  

 

We hope you all have an 
enjoyable summer and we 
look forward to seeing 

Tel: 020 7207 1807  email: office@friars.southwark.sch.uk Web: www.friars.southwark.sch.uk Twitter: @FriarsSE1 

  Attendance Lates Total Points 

Year 1 13 13 475 

Year 2 20 6 650 

Year 3 34 14 325 

Year 4 24 14 550 

Year 5 13 5 3150 

Year 6 16 5 1625 

Overall whole school attendance 

for week beginning: 10/07/2023      

 91.43%  

 

1st Place Attendance: Y1 & Y5 

1st Place Punctuality:  Y5 & Y6         

mailto:office@friars.southwark.sch.uk
http://www.friars.southwark.sch.uk/


 

LPESSN  Annual 
Awards Evening  

 

 
Congratulations to all our children and staff who were  

nominated for an award.  

    

  Shaquille - Primary Boy of the Year  

  Masud - Primary Boy of the Year  

  Yaw - Primary Boy of the Year  

  Ismat - Primary Boy of the Year 

  Year Five - Team of the Year 

  Tina-  PE Teacher of the Year  

Sarah - PE Teacher if the Year and  

PE Co-ordinator of the Year  

Friars Primary School - School of the Year 

 

Year Five also won an award from Fitmedia Fitness for being the fittest Year 
Five class in Southwark.  

 

 



 

 

Bankside  
Floral Festival 

Congratulations to Year 1 
and Year 3 for winning 

1st prize in the ‘Best Use 
of Colour’ category at 

Bankside Floral Festival 
last week! They also won 

2nd prize the ‘Best     
Horticultural Display’ 

category.  

The children really      
enjoyed decorating the 
planter, planting and  

caring for  
the flowers and learning  

about horticulture. 






